
Federation of Cuban Women
Issues Stamp Prior to 9th
Congress

Havana, March 6 (RHC)-- With the 9th
Congress of the Federation of Cuban
Women, the FMC, just around the corner --
to be held on March 7th and 8th -- the
organization issued a postal stamp, which
represents the role played by women in
society.

During the ceremony, the book “Buenas
practicas en la introduccion del enfoque de
genero en la Educacion Superior” was
launched. This is a material that compiles
the results of the 9th National Workshop on
Women, held last October.

Isabel Moya, Director of the Women's
Publishing House, presented a special
edition of the magazine “Mujeres,”
celebrating the 9th Congress of the FMC,
and explained that the publication gathers
the work of the women's organization
focused on the upcoming event.
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